
 

 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 

Call for Submission 

Review of Fijian Competition and Consumer Commission 

(Control of Prices for the Supply of Cement Products) Order 2021 

 

The FCCC is an independent statutory authority whose role is to enforce the FCCC 

Act 2010; promoting competition, fair trading, regulating prices in markets where 

competition is lessened or limited, and regulating monopolistic market situations 

including national infrastructure for the benefit of all Fijians.  

The FCCC is in the process of reviewing the Fijian Competition and Consumer 

Commission (Control of Prices for the Supply of Cement Products) Order 2021  

expiring on 22 June 2024. The FCCC is inviting interested parties to submit their 

perspectives, feedback, and recommendations regarding the existing order, including 

the possibility of extending it. 

Members of the public may refer to the current order and authorisation for Cement 

Products, via link: https://fccc.gov.fj/cement/. Submissions must reach FCCC no later 

than 22 March 2024. All submissions in writing are to be sent to the below address or 

email to energy@fccc.gov.fj 

Hand Delivery 

The Chief Executive Officer 

Fijian Competition and Consumer 

Commission 

Ground Floor, Employers Hub Building 

42 Gorrie Street 

Suva  

Postal Delivery 

The Chief Executive Officer 

Fijian Competition and Consumer 

Commission 

P O Box 5031 

Raiwaqa 

 

 

For further information or clarification, kindly contact the FCCC on 8921991 or email 

to: energy@fccc.gov.fj 

-Ends- 

https://fccc.gov.fj/cement/
mailto:energy@fccc.gov.fj
mailto:energy@fccc.gov.fj

